
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

21st March 2016. 
 
 
Notice of statutory supply boundary variation application: Tamworth 
West Development, Centurion Way, Wilnecote, Tamworth. Planning 
application PAP/2014/0014. 
 
South Staffs Water hereby gives notice that we have made an application to 
Ofwat to alter our supply boundary to serve the above development for 
drinking water supplies. 
 
We enclose a plan showing the proposed development. 
 
For further information please contact us using the details below. 
 
 
David Garrard, 
Developer Services Manager, 
South Staffs Water 
Green Lane 
Walsall 
WS2 7PD 
 
01922 638282 
 
 
 
 



 

 


